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SISU Ski Fest Altered For Lack of Snow

The SISU ski races scheduled for Saturday, January 6th have been cancelled due to lack of
snow.

The SISU Expo will still take place from noon to 4pm on Saturday at the Ironwood Memorial
Building in conjunction with a SISU Party. Peruse vendor booths, visit with ski friends, and take
in the DJ music of JD Bass. Racers and volunteers can check in and pick up their gifts.The free
event is open to the public.

Also free and open to the public, the Depot Dash for kids 10 and under will take place as
scheduled on Friday from 4:00 - 5:00 pm at Ironwood’s Depot Park. If there is enough snow,
kids can ski or snowshoe, if not, there will be fun and games on foot, along with hot chocolate,
cookies and a bonfire.

Hopefully the snow will be back for next year’s SISU Ski Fest, scheduled for January 11, 2025.

For details, go to sisuskifest.com.
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